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To: Airline and Tenant Ramp Personnel 
 
From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Services 
 

Subject:  Traffic Detour Related to South Airfield Road Update  
 

Date: August 3, 2015 
 
 

The South Airfield Road Tunnel, from Service Road to Wendell Ford Boulevard, will be closed 

to through traffic from August 10, 2015 to October 30, 2015 for tunnel repair work. See 

attached map (p2) and detour traffic flow.   

 

Detour signs will be posted to help motorists with the new route.  Roadway detours will be in 

effect for extended periods. Motorists are reminded to be alert for construction workers and 

equipment entering/exiting the associated work zones.   
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